
From: ken corathers  
Sent: Saturday, April 08, 2017 9:37 AM 
To: FiduciaryRuleExamination - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210–AB79 
 

Please preserve the Fiduciary Rule implementation!  Working class Americans need your 
protection to survive their retirements.  Financial Advisors need to be held to a "Standard of 
Care". 

 

Thank you, 

 

John Corathers 

Reno, NV 

 


